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                                                          NOTICE 
               PROPOSED PEDESTRIAN BRIDGE AT NEWCHURCH SHUTE
      The Parish Council is pleased to have now received the necessary licence from the 

      Environment Agency to proceed with the construction of the Pedestrian Bridge.

      Clearance works will commence shortly and it is anticipated that the project will  

      be completed by the end of the year. Newchurch Parish Council would like to 

      express its thanks to all the individuals and organisations that have supported the 

      project through their contributions, donations or by any other means.
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